
 
March 10, 2020 
 
Dear Jaya Travel Customer, 
 
Jaya Travel wants to assure you that we are working continuously with our vendors 
to provide the latest updates regarding the Coronavirus situation. 
 
All of our offices in North America and India will be providing 24/7 service so that 
you have assurance and guidance in the event your travel plans are disrupted.   
 
Many of the airlines are offering free changes with option to rebook for future travel 
dates so please check the airline’s website or give us a call for more information.  
 
You may rest assured that Jaya Travel is here for you at any time to ensure your 
complete satisfaction regarding your travel needs. 
 
The travel industry has faced severe crises in the past and we have managed to make 
it through. We are working hard and remaining optimistic as this situation continues 
to evolve. 
 
Jaya Travel appreciates your business and looks forward to servicing your travel 
needs. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Arvin Shah 
Chairman/CEO 
 
 
 


